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Appointments to the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk

Alisha Cordell, Administrative Assistant Technology Solutions and CaPA

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board for three (3)
seats.

Attachments:

· Recommendation

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to
the application and may appear incomplete.
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MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Jason Merrill, Chair, Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the vacancy(s)

DATE: September 22, 2020

RECOMMENDATION: The Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board met on Tuesday, September
22, 2020 and by a unanimous vote made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for
consideration:

· Denise Matthews Appointment, Regional Collaboration

· Katie Huge, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST: No comment

BACKGROUND: None

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board
reviewed the following applications: Katherine Huge, Evan Kirk, Denise Matthews, and Neal Wolgin. No
additional applications have been received between September 22, 2020 and September 30, 2020 for the
Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board.
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